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NFPA Letter of Compliance

Date: December 11, 2015

To: Landmarc Construction

From: Richard Smith

Re: Sprinkler System Compliance Letter

High Tech Fire Protection has added 6 sprinkler heads on the existing NFPA 13 dry
sprinkler system for the newly renovated bathrooms and adjacent hallway and in pump
room at the (Rising Tide Brewery Tasting room area) located at 103 Fox Street Portiand,
ME.

High Tech Fire Protection hereby guarantees the design, materials and workmanship to
meet the requirements necessary for an approved NFPA #13 Automatic Fire Sprinkler
System rework per State and local authority in the areas we worked in only as of 12/10/15.

AN

Sincerely,

Richard Smith
High Tech Fire Protection
207-998-2551

RSmith@htfp.me

Specializing in Commercial and Residential Five Sprinkler Systems
Design - Installation « inspéction « Senvice



